
Welcome Guests!  We’re glad that you are here! Please fill out a Welcome Visitor card and place in the collection plate. Go by our 
welcome/information center (one on each side of the room) for materials that will better acquaint you with Lakeview. 
For your convenience, during our Sunday morning services we do have a volunteer staffed nursery, for children up to age 3. There is 
also a training room, located next to the sound room, for parents with young children to use during any service.  
If you have questions, feel free to approach one of our ushers, ministers, or elders.  

Sunday Bible Study 9:00 AM 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:00 AM 

Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 PM 

June 17th, 2018 

* Ph: 253-537-5181  * Email: office@lakeviewcofc.org  * www.lakeviewcofc.org  

Lakeview  Church of Christ 
1709 112 th St. South   Tacoma, Washington  

Mail: PO Box 44347 Tacoma, WA  98448 -0347 



 

Monthly Meetings 
 Cancer Support Group - 3rd Tues. - Lakeview library at 7:00 

pm  

 Coffee Shop Ministry - Tues 7:00pm- Starbucks 128th & 

Pacific  

 Ladies’ Caring Ministry - last Tues. each month, 12:15 pm 

 Ladies’ Prayer Fellowship - 2nd Saturday at 10:00 am 

 Men’s Breakfast - 1st Saturday Sept-May, 8:00 am 

 Military Support - 3rd Sat. of the month. Location and time 

varies. 

 Tuesday Bible Study - each week at 10:45 am, with a 

fellowship activity on the 2nd Tuesday of each month 

 Ladies’ Thursday Study - Thursday at 10:00 am 

 
Elder of the month for June: Phil Leupold 

Ladies’ Committee Leader: Marlene Granberg / Marie Lanham 

Lakeview Proudly Supports 

Delano Bay Christian Camp * Aberdeen Church of Christ * Mountain States Children's Home 

Prayer Requests 
Is anyone among you suffering? He 
should pray.  Is anyone in good 
spirits? He should sing praises.           
-James 5:13 

 
 Alisha Shannon is requesting prayer for her dad who is 

looking for a job and for herself.  

 Joe Behrent has no new cancer but will continue 

chemo. 

 Cathy DeShazo, a community garden member, needs 

prayers during her difficult time.  

Continuing Concerns…  
Marilyn Likens, Micah Baker, Merna Jacobsen,  Joe 
Behrent, Huey Kie, Cheryl Tillman, Art Koch, Daniel Tilman, 
Fred Callahan, Charlotte May, Bernice Townley, Wilhelmine 
Conner, Kate Rohr, Kimberly Shields, Jack Voyles, Don 
Glisson, Doug Smith, Jane Voyles, Henry Hopkins, Lury 
Williams, Kevin Hawkins, Martha Thompson, Marlene 
Granberg 
Deployed Military– David Foster  

Sermon Summaries  
 

 

AM Speaker:  Ben Cook  
Fatherhood - 1 Corinthians 4:8-16 
Fatherhood is a complicated thing.  It begins for most of us 
as terror.  Then it moves to love, protection, devotion, and 
(hopefully) leading our children, but along with that comes 
anxiety, depression, and even rejection.  This morning we 
will look at several of the ways Paul's relationship with 
Corinth parallels our own experience as fathers.    
 
 
PM: No Evening Service  

Food & Clothing Bank… 
Thank you so much for supporting the Food Bank. People 
are so grateful that when they are doing better they too are 

bringing donations. Please pray that as we continue to 
serve that God will be blessed. This past week we served 

38 families, totaling 142 people!  
 

Our needs for the upcoming month: 
Baked Beans 
Cake Mixes 

Frosting 

FaithBuilders is coming soon at PLU!!  
July 12-14th  

 
There is a flier by the sound room with more 

information on speakers, class titles and times.  



Please welcome Carol Wyant. She was 
baptized at Lakeview on June 3rd after 
morning service. Carol is the sister of 

Barbara Fahnstrom.  
    
Dante is our Youth Minister for the summer 
and he is in need of a vehicle. He will be 
with Lakeview until the beginning of August. 
If you have one that you don’t need for a few weeks, please 
let Dennis know.   

 
Calling All Ladies! For those ladies 
with a passion for caring for our little 
ones, the Nursery Team is looking for 

more volunteers to help serve in the nursery on a rotating 
basis. Please speak to Linda Turner for more information. 
For those ladies with a passion for cooking and sharing that 
gift with others, the Meals Team is also looking for more 
volunteers. Please speak to Cindy Coleman for more 

information. 
 

Congratulations to Jeff Bynum who became 
an uncle for the first time this past Saturday. 
Lilian Marie Johnson was born in Vancouver, 
WA.  Mom and baby are doing great!    

 
There are a lot of items piling up on the Lost & Found table. 
It is located between the picture board and welcome center. 
Please stop and see if any of the items are yours.  
 
Sharon Hayden is looking for temporary housing for her 
Cockatiel. If you are interested, contact Sharon at 
253.537.1998. 

 
Dear Lakeview family, my family and I 
would like to thank you for your support 
and love in such a hard time. We don’t 

know what we would have done without your help.  
With Love, The Garcia Family 

 
Join us for a fishing expedition 
at Silver Lake on June 30th! It's a 
great time to get out on a dock or 
boat for a while and enjoy some 

time getting away from it all. We are also encouraging you to 
bring your kids with you to join in on the fun. Do you know 
someone who has a kid that would like to come? Ask to bring 
them with you. Learning to fish can be a lot of fun and not 
everyone has that chance. Maybe you can be the difference 
for them.    

The Lodge at Delano was dedicated to Sam and Marlene last 
weekend at Family day. Here is a picture of the plaque and 
the description beneath it.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Captain George Delano’s ship went aground and was lost 
near Neah Bay in 1887. While exploring the Puget Sound his 
selected this piece of shoreline to build a dry dock and began 
ship work. He purchased what is now Delano Bay Christian 
Camp and much of the surrounding area. The building of the 
shipyard in Bremerton thwarted his plans and he and his wife 
Edith began farming. In 1892 they changed course again and 
completed a three-story hotel and twenty-four cabins. Delano 
Beach Resort opened and became a popular recreation 
destination. Sadly, in part due to the depression, the resort 
closed in 1942. The following year the land was leased to the 
Ollar family who continued renting cabins until the summer of 
1976. 
When Sam and Marlene Granberg stood in this place, 
looking out over the waters of Carr Inlet in 1977, all that 
remained were a few old buildings with much of the grounds 
covered in brambles. As faithful servants of Christ and 
always seeking ways to serve the body of Christ, the 
Granberg’s purchased this land with a vision for summer 
youth camps. The purchase of the property was completed 
on March 15, 1978 and the Puget Sound area Churches of 
Christ began work immediately. The summer of 1979 was the 
first two teen camp sessions. Much has changed since then, 
the grounds have been cultivated, a lodge and dorms built, a 
new caretaker home in place, and 39 years of summer camp 
sessions for thousands of children. 
The vision, service and obedience of Sam and Marlene 
began this journey and with the faithful help of many it 
continues today. May we who follow endeavor to uphold that 
vision in service and obedience to Christ our Lord. 
 
Sam and Marlene, may you rest in the bosom of our Lord and 
in his glorious presence forever be. Thank you for your 
service, your faithfulness and your love for God’s people, 
your example, and for inspiring us.  In Christ, the Delano Bay 
Christian Camp Board, 9 June 2018 

Family News  



GOD   Love  World  

Serve the 
One Another 

Glorify 

Serving Today  June 24th  

Song Leader Tony Pierce Marcellus Stanley 

Prayer  Phil Leupold Phil Leupold 

Lord’s Supper Jeff Oden Keith Purser 

Scripture Reading Dylan Gary Antonio Rivera 

Prayer Wendell Tillman Brian Turner 

   

 Wednesday  June 20th  

Song Leader Dan Fitzsimmons Bob Ellsworth  

Scripture Reading David Cornwall Jonathan Karkosky 

Parking Attendant Schedule Today:  

9:00 am 10:00 am 

Kurt Turner Jimmie Brewer 

Conner Glasman Brett Nowlin 

June 10th, 2018   

Attendance   - AM 247 

- PM 0  
Life 
Groups  

Contribution: $6,166 

  

Elders 

Kenny Coleman- 423-483-3936 

Darrell Davis-   253-219-9433 

Jim Karkosky-   253-495-8575 

Phil Leupold-   253-732-0692 

 Leonard Otte-  253-318-7695 
 

Elder of the Month in Italics 

Ministry Staff 

Dennis Baker - Youth & Family Minister 

Ben Cook - Preaching Minister 

Jim Karkosky - Administration 

 

 

 

Deacons 

David Cornwall 

Bob Ellsworth 

Dan Fitzsimmons 

Ray Glasman 

Jonathan Karkosky 

Kurt Turner 

Group Host Meeting Location Meeting Time on Sundays 

Calkin’s Home 14229 Spanaway Loop S, Tacoma 98444 6:00pm 

Coleman’s Home 21813 24th Ave E, Spanaway 98387 2:00pm 

Hanson’s Home 9808 72nd Ave Ct E, Puyallup 98373 4:00pm 

Karkosky’s Home 11514 139th St Ct E, Puyallup 98374 5:00pm 

Lakeview Building 1709 112th St S Tacoma, WA 98444 12:15pm 

Leupold’s Home 4809 130th St Ct NW, Gig Harbor 98332 4:00pm 

Mayo’s Home 7718 235th St E, Graham 98338 5:00pm 

Otte’s Home 108 Champion St., Steilacoom, 98388 5:00pm 

Russell’s Home 10205 D Street E, Tacoma 98445 4:00pm 

Liɭʍ Gr˛ˤpʟ  


